Sample letter announcing AM Best rating downgrade
FOR AGENCIES ONLY DOING BUSINESS 
WITH CARRIERS ABOVE A CERTAIN LEVEL
[Date]

[Insured name and address]

Re: [Company name]'s financial rating drops

At [Agency's name], it is our policy only to do business with insurers that maintain a financial rating above a certain level. This financial rating or "grade" is monitored by using A.M. Best*and/or Demotech, two prominent rating organizations for insurance companies.  This is a mere prudent practice established by the agency and should not be viewed as our personal assessment of the company's financial position. 
On [date], A.M. Best downgraded the rating of [company name] Insurance Company from "[fill in, e.g. A- (Excellent)]" to "[fill in, e.g. B++ (Good)]."The rating change is a result of a review that reflects changes that have occurred in the insurance company’s financial or operational condition. This change moves its rating below our agency’s set minimum level.
[Select if applicable: 
Please note that [company name] subsequently chose to submit to a rating by Demotech. Demotech’s rating of the company is [fill in, e.g. “A (Exceptional)”].
We plan on investigating other possible options for coverage of your insurance needs and will notify you as these become known. We simply wish to be able to provide an alternative. Ultimately, you will make the decision with regard to your insurance.
Please note that if you have a business operation that is insured through our agency, you may, as a business owner, have entered into contracts where you have agreed to secure coverage with an insurer that is rated above a certain level, sometimes by a specific rating agency. If such is the case, the need for you to consider coverage with a different insurer may be heightened.  
Should you have any questions, please call _____________.

Sincerely,

[AGENCY NAME]

* Information is accessible online at http://www.ambest.com/ and at https://www.demotech.com. The websites include descriptions of the financial ratings. 
